
As School Year 2017-2018 comes to a close, the Office of the 
Schools Division of Zamboanga del Norte enforces compliance with the 
minimum documentary requirements for early registration pursuant to 
DO 6, s. 2017 (Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on Early 
Registration). 

All School Heads are directed to identify learners who failed to 
submit their Birth Certificates in the previous Early Registration period 
and mandate them to produce and submit this document on or before 
the opening of School Year 2018-2019. 

Upon receipt of the documents, School Heads shall update school 
records or register learners in the LIS and provide their LRNs 
accordingly. 

STRICT COMPLIANCE IS ENJOINED. 
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